
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brenda Blasey [mailto:bblasey2001@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 2:12 PM 
To: Jeff Cox 
Subject: Morgan Park rezoning 
 
I have lived in Morgan Park for most of my life. I live here currently and own my present home for 20 
years. Morgan Park is in need of growth. Without growth, we will die. My mother who lived in Morgan 
Park for 60 years and is 86 yeas old moved to West Duluth because she needed a nice place to live but 
she is willing to move back to the new apartments that will be built in the Morgan park school lot. The 
best thing that has happened to Morgan Park is the Iron Mug. We need more business out here so I am 
in favor of rezoning Morgan Park for a business zone. With more people moving here, that will help 
sustain new business. Thank you 
 
Brenda Blasey 
973-84th Ave West 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


